
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

History Day 2024 Friday 8th March 
 
Grown-ups at home, that is mum’s dad’s nan’s grandad’s, even 
aunts or uncles.  We would love your help (and think you may 
quite enjoy this journey too).  For History Day this year Nursery 
and Reception would like to know what life was like when you were 
their age.  What did you watch?  What did you play?  Where did 
you go on holiday?  Please let us know by filling in the sheet 
attached, or if you like you can make your own poster of photos 
and pictures.  Any photos that come into school we will look after 
carefully and return at the end of our exciting day.  
 
We will be asking your child about what things you enjoyed, what 
you had for your tea, where you went on your holiday and making 
comparisons to what we have now.  So please take time to sit and 
talk about the differences.  I am sure they would love to see photos 
of you when you were 3, 4 or 5. 
 
We have given you a few questions to start you off, you can add 
others if you need more.      
 
Please bring your information back on 4th March 2024 so the 
adults in school can prepare any pictures or videos to share with 
the children on the day.  
 
If you would like extra sheets for other members of the family, 
please let us know.  



 
 
 
 

What did you eat?  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What clothes did they wear?  

What technology did you use? 
 

What did you play? 
What music did you listen to?   
What was your favourite film? 

When I was 4 the year was…  


